
Advocacy for Universal Design in Public 

Infrastructure 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Recipient's Organization]  

[Organization's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to advocate for the implementation of universal design principles in our public 

infrastructure. As you know, universal design promotes accessibility and usability for all 

individuals, regardless of their age, ability, or circumstance. This is not only a matter of social 

equity but also enhances the overall functionality and inclusiveness of our community. 

In our current infrastructure, many individuals face barriers that hinder their access to essential 

services and spaces, including sidewalks, public transportation, and government buildings. By 

adopting universal design practices, we can ensure that these public spaces are accessible to 

everyone, including people with disabilities, the elderly, and families with young children. 

I urge you to prioritize the integration of universal design principles in all future public 

infrastructure projects. This will demonstrate our commitment to fostering an inclusive 

community where everyone can participate fully in society. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your positive response and am happy to 

discuss this important matter further. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


